
Senator Wendy Askew 

Chair 

NDIS Quality 
and Safeguards 
Commission 

Senate Community Affairs Legislation Committee 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Senator Askew 

EC19-000271 

I am writing to correct evidence I provided to the Committee during its examination of the NDIS 

Quality and Safeguards Commission {NDIS Commission) on Thursday, 24 October 2019. 

In providing an update to Senator Steele-John on the NDIS Commission's 2018-19 activity levels, 

I incorrectly stated that there were 614 Reportable Incidents relating to known serious injury, 

including accidents. 

I wish to advise that the correct number of Reportable Incidents relating to known serious injury for 

2018-19 is 641. 

Yours sincerely 

Graeme Head AO 

Commissioner 

24 October 2019 
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